
 

 

        Date: - April 24, 2023 
 

To, 
Kunal Shinde 
Assistant Manager 
On-Line Surveillance 
BSE Limited, Phiroze 
Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal 
Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
BSE Script Code: 531599 
  

 
 

Sub.:  Response to clarification on Increase in Volume of Shares of FDC Limited (“the 
Company”) 

Ref.:  Letter No.  L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 45 
 

This is with reference to the captioned subject and your letter dated April 24, 2023 vide 
reference no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 45 in regards to increase in volume of the 
shares or securities of the Company. 
 
We hereby state, that the Company has been complying with all the provisions of the 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and has been and will be promptly 
intimating the exchanges, the information pertaining to the operation/ performance of the 
Company, which includes all price sensitive information. 
 
To our knowledge, there is no such information that requires disclosure under Regulation 30 
of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and which has not been announced by the Company to 
the Exchange. 
 
Kindly take the same on record  

 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours truly, 
For FDC LIMITED 

 
 
 
Varsharani Katre 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
Membership No.: FCS-8948 
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